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Comments: Please reconsider undertaking the proposed Catamount Spring Creek Gas Wells and Pipeline

Project, as this uses our precious waters in an irresponsible manner. Our water must be preserved for our health

- the health of our citizens, animals and the planet. Let us mindfully consider when, where and how we use this

precious resource.

 

We have long been in severe drought - moving ahead with this project would put both us and our future

generations in even more of a dire situation. This is not to mention the high risk of environmental destruction from

leaks, as well as noise pollution. We love living in and playing on our great natural lands, and the risks from this

plan are far too great to justify the proposed benefits.

 

For the sake of our people and beloved Colorado lands, please reconsider the Catamount Spring Creek Gas

Wells and Pipeline. We can affect great change for our planet and its inhabitants, and discarding this plan would

have a very significant impact in ensuring our future.

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

 


